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Dear Continuum of Care (CoC) Members, 

The King County Regional Homelessness Authority is delighted to extend a 
special invitation to you for the upcoming CoC Convening. This significant 
gathering is an opportunity for the Seattle/King County CoC to come together, 
reflect on our progress in reducing and ending homelessness, strategize for 
the future, and strengthen our commitment to addressing homelessness in 
our community. 

Event Details 

Date: Tuesday, June 17th, 2025 
Time: 10:00AM – 3:00 PM 
Location: North Seattle College – 9600 College Way N., Seattle WA 98103 – 
World Events Center - Room CC1456 
 
Agenda Highlights: 

• Welcome from KCRHA and CoC Board Co-Chairs 
 

• Join us for an interactive workshop led by Bridget B. Kelly, Consultant 
with the William D. Ruckelshaus Center, and Jed Chalupa, Ph.D., Senior 
Facilitator with the Center. Together, we’ll reflect on current challenges, 
assess alignment with key principles from the Pathways to Housing 
report, and collaborate to identify actionable next steps for addressing 
homelessness and housing instability across the region. 

This session is designed for rich dialogue and collaborative thinking—
please come ready to participate! 
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• Networking lunch and breaks to foster connections 

This convening is a cornerstone event for our CoC board and CoC members, 
offering a platform to align our efforts, share insights, and deepen our impact. 
Your participation as CoC members is invaluable, as your expertise and 
dedication are integral to our collective success. 

RSVP: 

Please confirm your attendance by June 9, 2025, to ensure we have adequate 
arrangements for all participants. 

Please RSVP here 

We are looking forward to a productive and inspiring day at North Seattle 
College, surrounded by dedicated individuals like yourself, all committed to 
making a significant difference in our community. 

If you have any questions, need more information, or have accommodation 
needs, please reach out via CoC-questions@kcrh.org 

Warm regards, 

Catherine Todd 
Coordinator, Continuum of Care 
catherine.todd@kcrha.org 
 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/b1915416e58545fdb860ca2b0fe1bce7

